
 

  

Today was a great day at Otsar! 

We had Mike the drummer join us! 

We were so excited to use his 

instruments and be musicians 

ourselves. 

Cookie making was a blast! We 

pounded the dough flat, cut out 

Chanukah shapes, coated them in 

yummy sprinkles, and sent them to 

be baked. YUM! 

We had a fun time making a 

Chanukah bulletin board. Each class 

made a different part of it. We put it 

together for another amazing 

decoration for our hallway! 

We are super excited about next 

week….we have a BUBBLE SHOW 

on our schedule and GIFT giving as 

well. 

Have a great week! 

Melissa 

 



 

 

 

Our homemade paper chain 

dreidel that is decorating the 

main hallway at Otsar. 

Putting together  

our Chaunkah 

bulletin board. 


